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Teo Macero
Box 932
Quogue, NY 11959

Dear Teo:

Enclosed you'll find an issue of Pulse!‑-the magazine that, last summer, I promised I'd send you.  It includes my feature story on jazz producers.  (It's headed "Part Two," because a shorter article on two rock and country producers‑-Steve Albini and Pete Anderson‑-ran the month before.)  Your comments figure prominently, and I want to thank you for talking to me.

I'm confident that you'll like what's here.  I certainly found talking to you a marvelous experience.  After we spoke, I told one of my colleagues, that I'd learned more and had more fun listening to you than I had had attending any course in college.  And as you observed, I ended up with more material than I could possibly use in one synthetic article.  Pulse!, though, has agreed to print a follow-up story, something like "Jazz Producers Redux."

Which leads me to make a request.  I'd like to talk to you again.  There are several recordings, which we didn't discuss, that I want to ask you about.  I'll phone you in the next couple of weeks and set up a good time for a follow-up interview: that is, if you're available and willing.

Sincerely,



Michael Jarrett
Associate Professor of English

P.S. Should you want to contact me, try my home first.  I'm there most days.  That number is (717) 741-3427.  Faxes can be sent to Penn State at (717) 771-4062.  My office phone number is (717) 771-4157.
